
 

 

Friday, 10th May, 2024 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

BEWARE OF APPLICATION SCAMS 

It has come to our attention that individuals claiming to be agents of the 

University of Lusaka are offering services to process Applications for 

Enrolment on behalf of the University.  

We wish to inform the public that the University of Lusaka does not 

work with any agents to process applications. 

We strongly advise all prospective applicants to apply directly to the 

University of Lusaka through the University’s official channels. Any 

services provided by unauthorised individuals claiming to represent the 

University are fraudulent and should be reported immediately. 

Please, avoid falling victim to scammers. For authentic and legitimate 

application processes, kindly visit our official website or contact our 

Admissions Office directly. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

REGISTRAR 

 


